
From:   David Wolter   

To:   Nimesh Sangani   
Date:   May 27, 2022

Subject:   Additional Information Request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Question:
In your May 05, 2022 response you indicated that you will be using Commscope&rsquo;s SAS for
coordination.   
However, on March 31, 2022, Commscope announced that it would be exiting the SAS business on May
31, 2022
[https://www.lightreading.com/5g/commscope-ditches-sas-business-in-35ghz-cbrs-band/d/d-id/776471].   
Assuming that you plan to operate beyond May 31, you will need to use another SAS provider. What's
your SAS plans going forward

Answer:
Yes, CommScope is exiting the SAS business, however for AT&amp;T CommScope SAS services will be
available through EOY 12/2022. This was negotiated between CommScope and AT&amp;T CTO and
SCM leadership.
The SAS RFP went out last week and we are in the quiet period.
We will have a new SAS provided and transition/migrate existing services well before the 12/2022 date.


